I am writing this letter on behalf of the Bouchie Lake Community Association in support of repairing the rink on the Bouchie Lake Hall grounds.

Throughout the winter months, you will frequently find families and friends gathered during the day and well into the evening enjoying these facilities.

This rink is well loved by those in the community. It is well used and well maintained by the Public and the Bouchie Lake Recreation Commission. This rink has been the foundation for many winter activities not only by the general public but Associations such as ourselves that host events such as the Community Skate which is attended by over 100 people every year.

The extensive repairs on the rink need to be done so that the rink can be enjoyed by the local residence, and Associations and user groups for many more years.

Thank you for your consideration
Jennifer Bird
Secretary
On Behalf of the
Bouchie Lake Community Association